STATEMENT OF PUBLIC OUTREACH

Jubilee Housing, Inc. (“Jubilee”) is committed to working with the surrounding
community, ANC 1C, and District agencies regarding the project (the “Project”) and the
required BZA relief.

As a threshold matter, Jubilee is long standing resident of the immediate community and
is committed to continue being a good neighbor. To that end, Jubilee has been working with
ANC 1C. It has met with the Property’s Single Member District Representative, members of the
community, and residents of the adjacent condominium association to introduce the Project.
Jubilee is scheduled to present to the Planning, Zoning and Transportation Committee of ANC
1C on September 19, 2018.

Jubilee will continue to work to communicate with neighbors and keep area residents

informed about the Project. Jubilee is committed to continuing the above-described outreach in
advance of the Board’s public hearing and throughout the Project’s design and construction.
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